
SAINT STANISLAUS PARISH          PLEASANT VALLEY, NY 
JANUARY 8, 2017                   THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 

WWW.SAINTSTANISLAUS.NET 
 

 
 

ANNOUNCED MASSES 
Saturday, January 7 
5:30PM  People of St. Stanislaus Kostka  
 

Sunday, January 8 
8:15AM  James Dunn – Dunn family  
11:00AM   Joseph McCormack – McCormack family  
 

Monday, January 9 
9:00AM  Fr. James O’Connor  
     – Dr. Michael Thompson  
 

Tuesday, January 10 
9:00AM  Intentions of Sr. Mary Kiernan (L)  
     – Dr. Michael Thompson  
 

Wednesday, January 11 
9:00AM  Communion Service  
 

Thursday, January 12 
9:00AM  Anne Hanke – Catholic Daughters Milan  
 

Friday, January 13 
9:00AM  Louise Imperato – Fred & Maria DeWald  
 

Saturday, January 14 
5:30PM  Anne Smith – Jim & Carol Donick  
 

ST. STANISLAUS IS A TITHING PARISH  
God’s Plan for Giving 

 In return for the Lord’s generosity, our people 
returned to His Church the following 
January 1, 2017 + Parish Pay     $6468.00 
Capital Improvements       $1945.00 

Thank you for your continuing generosity that enables 
us to continue to serve the people of God. 

 
CHRISTMAS COLLECTION TOTALS TO 

FOLLOW 
 

THIS WEEK’S SECOND COLLECTION 
COMMUNICATIONS & 

THE CATHOLIC UNIVERSITY OF AMERICA 
 

    
**BIRTHDAY GREETINGS** 

 
January 8  
Melissa Becerra, Olivia Beltrani, Joshua Dean, Diane Keil, 
Dillon McCutcheon, Kathleen Meyer, Tracey Rancourt, 
Mary-Jo Sabia, Jennifer Selage, Melissa Tomkins, Kathleen 
Tracey 
 

January 9  
Kiera Bove, Rachel Brideau, Franco Colantuono, Melissa 
Devlin, James Donatelli, Andrew Grzesik, Thomas Konyn, 
Frank Moschetto, Nicole Palumbo, Kevin Sheehan, Xavier 
Spagnoli, Michael Viola   
 

January 10  
Skylar Demmel, Allie Hammell, Gina Kostik, Joseph Osso, 
Thomas Quinn   
 

January 11  
Aurora Carino, Kimberly Coyle, Anthony Ferolito, Gracie 
Gadler, Lymaris Garcia, Zachary Higgins, Kimberly Maselli, 
Katherine McDonald, Linda Musmacher   
 

January 12  
Darnell Balga, Gianna Bruno, Sofia Gallipoli, Briana Givison, 
James Halwick, Leah Halwick, Crystal Harmuth, Thomas 
McKenna, Edward Sablinski  
 

January 13  
Caroline Cave, Laura Harter, Lawrence Itri, Godfrey Pinto, 
Anne Reagan, Tabitha Sambells, Marianne Schomann, 
Samantha Siciliano, George Ulbrandt, Dillon Zavatsky  
 

January 14  
Mary DeGennaro, Elisa Dicapua, Brenda Kerr, Frida Ojeda, 
Paul Quartararo, Abigayle Sambells, Angela Schmidt, Daniel 
Tomasetti, James VanDongen, Sarah Verdis  
 

 



2016 CHRISTMAS FLOWERS 
Thank you to all who contributed to our beautiful 
flowers that adorn the sanctuary!  Below is a list 

of those who donated in memory of a loved one: 
 

Donated by     In Memory of: 
Knights of Columbus   Deceased members of the St 

Stanislaus Knights of Columbus       
Maryann Towers    Koralishn and Towers Families 
Mary Ellen Ulbrandt   Joseph Ulbrandt 
Trudy Polniaszek    Matt Polniaszek 
Kevin & Marge Sullivan   Ann and Gerald Sullivan 
                                             DePaul and Bernadette Koch   
Faith Vasti     Thomas F Vasti Jr 
Rusty/Dottie Bunn   Frank/Dorothy Minnetto 

      John/Elizabeth Bunn 
      Charles Ingraham 

Valerie and Robert Wing John and Marion Wing 
       Edward and Anna Garcia 
Anthony /Dolores Zingaro Mom, Dad, Joe, Dom  
Ellie Schoomaker   Alfred Schoomaker 
Susan Prince           Stephen Kondas Sr 
        Helen Kondas; Gary Prince 
James J Andrews   James M Andrews 
Sharon/Charles McKenna Armond & Marion Tacinelli 
       Theresa and John Decker 
       Charles’ sister, Patricia 
Josephine Valente-Wilkins  Giuseppe Valente 
Robert/Miriam Simons        Simons/Andros Families  
Kathy Longbard        Anne &Adolph Birkenmeyer 
       Eddie Longbard 
Sarah Longbard    Eddie Longbard 
Josephine Andrews         Cliff Andrews 
Millie Deprossino    Frank DeProssino  
Nadel Family     Frank DeProssino        
Dave and Terri Fitzgerald  Fitzgerald/ Rahemba Family   
 Mr/Mrs Helfrich         Albert and Marion Hallgren 
 Mr/Mrs Ernest Csak  Stephen Laster, Mr/Mrs L Csak                               

Mr/Mrs H. Burke 
Mr/Mrs Frank Kolarik  Frank,,Anna and Peter Kolarik 
Gino DiCamillo   Gayle DiCamillo 
Carmela Kenny   Kenny Family, Dantuona Family 
                                              Milone Family 
Maureen Gray    In honor of the Blessed Mother  
William Esche    Gail Esche 
Joe Proto                              Nicholas Proto 
Margaret Silvernail   Richard Silvernail 
Walter and Lois Behrman, Jr.Edna and Walter Behrman, Sr. 
                                              Edith and Louis Bommicino 
Dawn & Chris Andrews  Catharine Andrews 
Sandra Polotaye   Bob Polotaye 
       Nothdurft and Polotaye Families     
Bruna Tassone          Oreste Tassone 
Mr/Mrs Edward Waz, Sr.     Edward Waz, Jr 
Joan Waters     Family 
Mr and Mrs John Fumo       Garry Kuehner, Angelina 

Giancaspro 
       Marie DiGisuppe 
Joe Peruffo     Dolly Peruffo 
Mr and Mrs R. Gilmore  Dolly Peruffo 

DeMetro Family   Daren DiMetro  
Carolyn Koenig   John E. Koenig 
Mr/ Mrs Joseph Newman Mary Newman,  

Carmen Dimarzio, Charlie                                 
Dimarzio 

Patricola Family          Marie Patricola 
Mr/Mrs Andrew Igoe  The Igoe and Newman          

Families 
Donna Treuhaft   Barbara Arnett 
Donna and Jay Lieske  Jerry Sculco, Sr/Jerry Sculco,        

Jr 
Mr/ Mrs Carlton Bates  Deceased family members and 

friends of Merium Murphy & 
Carlton Bates  

Carmella Quattrociocchi Francis Quattrociocchi, Jr 
Carol Daley     James Daley  
Dolan Family    Dan Dolan 
Joseph Kuklinski   Janet Kuklinski 
John and Deena Sava  Mr and Mrs Paul Sava 
       Mr C.V. Devassy 
Marcella Cullen- Herdzik  Sophie Cullen 
C.M. Cole-Weber     John C Cole, Frank T Weber 
Bob Hanke                 Anne Hanke 
M/M Gerald Miracle  William Clifton 
Martha Davies                Martha and Harry Wallace  
Zanchelli Family   Rosa Klein/ Frank Klein 
Amelia Ross    Marguerite Brink 
Bonitaa Durgin    James Durgin 

     Eric and Nadine Buckingham 
Bob and Mary Jewell  Jim Jewell 
Debbie Dickinson   Jim Jewell 
Alison Ring     Carol Ring 
Mr /Mrs Matthew McDonald     McDonald and Flanagan          
        Families  
Aurora Carino      Pedro and Hilaria Lao 
Mr/Mrs Russell Sanders   Jennie and Sal Pippia 
Greenspan Family    Robert L. Greenspan  
Martinez Family     Martinez Family and Friends 
William Siegrist         W. & M. Siegrist 
Mr/Mrs Richard Kunkel  Joseph Kunkel 
Michael Valuzzi   Hector Casawoza 
Patrick Cawley    Our dear loved ones 
 
 

Other Contributors: 
Mr/Mrs Emmanuel Ashong Mrs Regina Cobb/ Mr/Mrs 
Michael Bull, Mr/Mrs Robert Harrigton. Mr/Mrs Jason 
Rowland/ Mr/ Mrs Jeffrey Battistoni, Mrs Susan Valesey 
Alice Carroll/ Mr/Mrs William Cummings, Mr/Mrs Anthony 
Sucato,  Mr/Mrs Anthony Cali 
 

THE EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 

 
“We saw his star at its rising and have come to do him homage.” 

        - Matthew 2:2 



FAITH FORMATION 
 

2nd GRADE SACRAMENTAL PREP 
Saturday, Jan 14 11am -1pm   
 **Parent & Child must attend together** 
 

CROSSFFIT 7th & 8th Grade: 
Sunday, January 15th 12:15-2:15pm 
 

CONFIRMATION 2017: 
January 30th 6:30-8:30pm 
 

ANNUAL COMBINED COLLECTION  
 

CATHOLIC COMMUNICATIONS CAMPAIGN  
Today we are taking up the collection for the Catholic 
Communication Campaign (CCC). Your support helps the 
CCC connect people to Christ, here and around the world, 
through the internet, television, radio and print media. Half 
of the funds we collect remains in our diocese to support 
local efforts. Be a part of this campaign to spread the gospel 
message and support the collection today!  
 

CATHOLIC UNIVERSITY OF AMERICA 
Since its foundation in 1887, Catholic University has 
undertaken the mission to “discover, preserve and 
impart the truth in all its forms.” The Catholic 
University of America is the only institution of higher 
education founded by the U.S. Catholic bishops. It 
welcomes students from all 50 states and 77 countries, 
guiding their education through faith.This collection 
helps students around the country to pursue an 
education infused with values, by providing tuition 
assistance for students in need, among other programs. 
Cardinal Donald Wuerl, archbishop of Washington and 
chancellor of Catholic University, describes the 
importance of the collection for the Catholic world: 
“[Catholic University provides] a Catholic academic 
center for people coming not just for religious life and 
formation for priesthood but for formation for the 
vocation of living the Christian life, living the Catholic 
faith.”Help prepare the next generation of leaders for 
the Catholic Church and for the nation. 

GOOD COUNSEL HOMES 
The amount collected from the baby bottle coin drive in 
October was $2454.45. The kindness of St Stanislaus helped 
to make it a very Merry Christmas for the mothers and 
babies of Good Counsel!   
 

CROSSFFIT/PTAF TEENCLUB 
The teen club will meet again on Sunday, January 15 from 
12:15-2:15pm.  Don’t miss this meeting as we will be 
planning many of the events for the 2017 year. 
Teen club members will be attending the Annual March for 
Life in Washington DC on January 26-28th.  Please pray for 
these young people as they prepare for this pilgrimage of 
Faith. 

With great gratitude...  

Each year, at this time, we publish a special bulletin to 
acknowledge the great things that our parishioners have 
done throughout the year as they share their blessings 
with those in need. This bulletin is handed out on 
Christmas in the hopes that it will encourage others to 
find an area where they might want to join in. We also 
hope that those who do so much, in our name, will 
realize that their work is so greatly appreciated. 
 

But at Christmas time, the workers go into “over drive” 
to help us get ready to celebrate the Lord's coming and 
those who already do so much, do even more...inside 
and outside the Church, behind the scenes and in front 
of them, in the office and at the altar. Their efforts are 
seen around our parish campus and we want to give 
them special thanks. 
 

We want to begin by thanking our parishioners for their 
constant generosity which allows us to pay our bills and 
do some of the extra things that we want to do to help 
others and beautify our Church. At this time of year, 
that means those who donate to our Christmas Flower 
fund and then those who use those flowers to decorate 
our Church so beautifully for Christmas with their 
decorating and arranging talents and those who water 
them for us too. We also thank those who contributed 
to the charitable appeals for clothing and food which 
our parish helps with even before Christmas. 
 

We thank those who prepared the Church for our 
celebrations by cleaning and polishing everything in 
sight, answering calls about schedules and special events. 
We thank our musicians and singers and those who 
“came back” to offer their talents and help, our Lectors 
and Eucharistic Ministers, our Ushers and Altar Servers, 
especially at Mass times that were not their “usual” 
times and all who joined with us on these special days. 
We hope that all of this work will rekindle that special 
feeling in all our hearts and light a fire that will bring 
light into the darkness that sometimes exists in all of us. 
 

A special thanks to those who took the time to send a 
card, write some very kind and encouraging words, 
share a gift and help bring that Christmas spirit to me, 
personally. I always hope that I have not forgotten 
anyone, and if I did, I apologize now and hope to make 
it up. But I also hope that you look closely and realize 
that you really are there in one of those categories. May 
God grant us a wonderful and peaceful 2017. 
 

With great thanks, 
 

Fr. Jay  
 


